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We acknowledge the Ngarrindjeri people as the traditional owners of this land on which we meet and work. We respect and acknowledge their 
spiritual connection as the custodians of this land and that their cultural heritage beliefs are still important to the living people today. 

 

From the Principal … 
 

Special School Assembly – last Friday  

Congratulations to all of the staff and students involved in the school assembly last 
Friday held to acknowledge the National Day of Action Against Violence and Bullying. 
The assembly featured a power point display and photos focused on anti-bulling and 
this was followed by a pledge repeated by the students as a message against bullying 
in our school and in the community.   

A special thank you and well done to Dusty and Libby who ran the assembly, and to 
Mrs Stutley and the crew who did the organisation.   

Just a reminder to all members of our school community, that This 
School Does Not Tolerate Violence or Harassment of Any Kind. 

We are also a Safe Language Zone. This means that we do not tolerate offensive 
behaviour or offensive language from any student or member of the community at our 
school.   

Harmony Day  

To help us celebrate Harmony Day, the High School Band performed at school in the 
gym. Thank you to everyone involved in this.   

Friday we are holding a special Harmony Day Assembly. This is a great opportunity 
for students to wear an item of orange on their uniform.    

Parent Club Easter Raffle.  

Easter Raffle tickets have been sent out via students. Tickets and money must be returned to 
the front office before 5th April 2017. 

If you would like to donate Easter Eggs towards the prizes it would be much appreciated. 
Please bring these donations to the front office by Thursday 30th March 2017. 

Thank You and Good Luck to Everyone 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Reading is our  
school priority. 

Every child attending the  

North School is expected to 

read aloud to an adult every 

day.  
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ATTENDENCE 
 

It is important to let us know 
when your child will be absent 
from school.  You can tell us this 
by: 
¶ PH: 85323055 

¶ SMS:0427 259 501 

¶ Class Teacher 
 

Soon we will start sending SMS 
notifications each time  your 
child is an unexplained absence.  
If you receive one of these 
notifications please reply to the 
SMS with the reason for their 
absence or call the school.  
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HARMOMNY DAY 2017  

Everyone belongs!  
Harmony day is celebrated all over   
the world on March 21 st.each year as  
a celebration of cultural diversity    
with the th eme: Everyone belongs. 
This year, our celebration will be held over two days, featuring the 
following activities: 
Tuesday March 21th  There will 
be a performance by the Murray Bridge High School band in the Gym from 
12-12.30pm. 
Friday March 24th   
Assembly in the Gym: seated by 11.15am. This will conclude with an Australian bush dance and parents are 
encouraged to join in with any year level as they are called into their circle. 
Clothing: We encourage everyone to wear ORANGE which is the traditional colour for celebrating Harmony Day. 
Alternatively, national costume of indigenous peoples from around the world can also be worn to add to the 
celebration. 
Please feel free to join us for these performances and experience the diversity of skills and interests that we are 
developing in our school community.  
Beverley Sharrad Jones. 
EALD teacher  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Calling all Racers!  
 
The call will be coming soon for all those enthusiastic North School students to get involved in the Pedal Prix program for 
2017. 
 
Like most exciting events, there is a lot of work and organization that goes on quietly in the background and that means 
paperwork! When these forms come home soon via your child, could you please give them your earliest attention so that 
volunteer parents and staff can do the work to make this a safe and successful experience for your child. 
 
Importantlyé  If you are planning to purchase a uniform for your child or other family members of Pedal Prix racers, 
ORDER FORMS MUST BE RETURNED AND PAYMENT MADE BY FRIDAY, APRIL 7

TH
 The bulk order must be lodged on 

this date to have them delivered and printed in time for the first race so NO LATE ORDERS CAN BE TAKEN. 
OTHER UNIFORM OPTIONS for students are: wearing uniforms purchased in 2016 that are in good condition or using a 
loan uniform from the school at no cost to you; just include the size required on the order form. 
 
Parent volunteers play a valuable role in many aspects of the race organization. We will be calling for this assistance soon 
so please consider if you could offer time on Wednesdays and Thursdays after school to help supervise practice sessions or 
with management of uniforms. 
 
Beverley Sharrad Jones  
for the Pedal Prix team 
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 Sports Day Friday 7 th  April  

                                 

 
 

 

 

Group 9:30-
9:50 

9:50-
10:10 

10:10-
10:30 

10:30-
11 

11-
11:20 

11:20-
11:40 

11:40-
12 

12-
12:20 

12:20-
12:40 

12:40-
1:30 

1:30-
1:50 

1:50-
2:10 

2:10-
2:20 

Year 3 girls Shotput Discus Sprint Recess High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Hurdles Long 
jump 

Lunch Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Packing 
up 

Year 3 
boys 

Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Discus Recess Sprint High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Hurdles Lunch  Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Return 
to house 
groups 
for tug of 
war. 

Year 4 girls Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Recess Discus Sprint High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Lunch  Hurdles Long 
jump 

 

Year 4 
boys 

Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Recess Shot 
put 

Discus Sprint High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Lunch  Long 
throw 

Hurdles  

Year 5 girls Hurdles Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Recess Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Discus Sprint High 
jump 

Lunch  High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

 

Year 5 
boys 

Long 
throw 

Hurdles Long 
jump 

Recess Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Discus Sprints Lunch  High 
jump 

High 
jump 

 

Year 6 girls High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Hurdles Recess Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Discus Lunch  Sprint High 
jump 

 

Year 6 
boys 

High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Recess Hurdles Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Shot 
put 

Lunch  Discus Sprint  

Year 7 girls Sprints High 
jump 

High 
jump 

Recess Long 
throw 

Hurdles Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Long 
run 

Lunch  Shot 
put 

Discus  

Year 7 
boys 

Discus Sprints High 
jump 

Recess High 
jump 

Long 
throw 

Hurdles Long 
jump 

Star 
wars 

Lunch  Long 
run 

Shot 
put 
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Murray Bridge North School 
Planning Calendar Term 1 2017 

 

 
Weeks 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 
Friday 

1 30/1  31/1  1/1  
Rugby Clinic 

2/2  
Rugby Clinic 

3/2  

2 6/2  

 
7/2  

 
Newsletter  

8/2  9/2  10/2  

3 13/2  14/2  15/2  16/2  17/2  

4 20/2  21/2  
Governing Council 
6pm in Staff room  

 
Newsletter  

22/2  23/2  24/2  

5 27/2  
Drug and Health 
Education Week 
Year 7 Aquatics 

28/2  
 
 

Year 7 Aquatics 

1/3  
 

2/3  
 

3/3  
 

6 6/3  
Drug and Health 
Education Week 

STUDENT FREE 
DAY 

7/3  
 

Newsletter  

8/3  9/3  10/3  

7 13/3  

Public Holiday  
Adelaide Cup 

14/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student Interviews  
Volunteer Training  
5:30pm in Library  

15/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student Interviews  
Volunteer Training  

9am in Library  

16/3  
Parent -Teacher-

Student 
Interviews  

17/3  
National Day Of 
Action Against 

Bullying and Violence  
 ASSEMBLY  11:15-12 

Parent -Teacher-
Student Interviews  

8 20/3  21/3  
Harmony Day High 
School Performance 

Newsletter  
Governing Council 

6pm 

22/3  
 

RAA and MAC road 
safety visit  

23/3  24/3  
Excursion to the 
Farm Barn for 
the receptions 

9 27/3  28/3  29/3  30/3  31/3  

10 3/4  
 

Photo Day 

4/4  
 

Newsletter  

5/4  6/4  

Photo Day 
Catch Up 

7/4  
 

Sports Day 

11 10/4  11/4  12/4  13/4  
Last Day Of Term 1 
Assembly 11:15-12 

Early Dismissal  
2:10 

14/4  

Good Friday 
Public Holiday  
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